
Nass-MPA-Scott-20050429083004
To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     04/29/2005

From:     Scott Nass, MPA

Comment:
I fully support Orphan Works and urge the US Copyright Office to allow open access 
to any copyrighted material has has been "orphaned" by its copyright holder.  

Artistic creativity and academic freedom are stifled when the owner of copyrighted 
materials cannot be tracked down, and everything must be done to make and keep 
materials legally available for future use.
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